Noble Central School

418 Highway Avenue, Nobleford, AB TOL 1S0
Phone: (403)824-3817

Principal: Mr. Greg Rollingson
email: greg.rollingson@pallisersd.ab.ca

June 21, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Re: ELP (Pre-School) and Kindergarten for 2023-2024
We would like to welcome you to Noble Central School.

Our ELP program runs Monday and Wednesday mornings from 8:30 - 11:30am starting September 11,
2023. For this program there is a monthly charge of $80.00. That payment is due at the beginning of
each month and payable on line through School Cash or by cash or check (payable to the Palliser School
Division) and dropped off at our office.

Kindergarten begins the first week of running Tuesdays and Thursdays. It is a full day program starting at
8:30 and ending at 3:25. After the Family Day holiday, this program includes the half day Fridays. For
Kindergarten there is a yearly fee of $35.00. - Please see the attached items for more information.

All fees can be paid through our School Cash Online program by credit card. Please go to our website to
sign up for this. Many permission forms are also sent through School Cash. Cheques should be made
out to The Palliser School Division for Preschool or Noble Central School for Kindergarten.

Preschool and Kindergarten children require inside shoes, and a plastic bag with a complete change of
extra clothes - including underwear.. Preschool kids require a daily snack.

You can find a supply list for Kindergarten and other grade levels on our school website as well as daily
announcements.

If your child is going to be absent from school, please enter their absence through the Edsby app. Itis
free and available for download from our website under the Parent Link tab. Absences can only be
entered by office staff in emergency situations.

We look forward to seeing you in the fall and wish you a safe and happy summer.

Sincerely,
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reg Rollingson
Principal
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